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Next Sunday:  
Message:  Dave Harnish 

Librarian:  Sharon Fisher 

Church Nursery: Chez Shertzer & Jarad Smith 

Part 2: Chez Shertzer 

 

Upcoming Dates of Note:. 

Feb 3           Tarry An Hour                                                     7:00 p.m. 

Feb 4           Ladies Bible Study                                             10:00 a.m. 

Feb 10         AC/MCT                                                               6:00 p.m. 

Mar 1          Pastor Dan Recognition Service & Meal          9:30 a.m. 

 

Attendance and Offering: 
 

Attendance last Sunday:                                                      89              

Tithes & offerings received last Sunday:     $1,717.16                                                     
 

 

 

 

 

 

1125 River Road, Marietta, PA 17547 Telephone: 717 426-4584 

E-mail: MariettaChapel@gmail.com www.MariettaChapel.org 

 

LEAD PASTOR 

 Dave Harnish 615-1068 davechapel@gmail.com  

2015 Focus 

Together, go deeper: 

                           with each other… 

                                     in our communities… 

                                                                       and with God. 
 

 

Mission Statement 

We follow Jesus,  

addressing the needs of those around us 

so that together we may experience the living God 

and become channels of compassion and hope to a hurting world. 

 

 
 

 

                       

 

                    

                     

                    February 1, 2015 

“If You Only Knew” 

Proverbs 3:5-7 

Welcome & announcements                             Dave Harnish 

Praise and worship in song 

Responding with tithes and offerings  

Message         Sean FitzGerald 

Sending prayer Dave Harnish 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sonrise Café                      9:00-9:30 a.m. 

Worship Service              9:30-11:00 a.m.                       

Part 2                                11:00-11:30 a.m. 



WELCOME GUESTS 

We are delighted you have come to worship with us. If you did not 

receive a guest packet upon your arrival, please pick up one at the 

welcome desk in the lobby. We would appreciate if you would  

also sign the guest book there. We hope to see you again! 

 

 

 

Nursery Care for infants through age two provided 9:30-11:30 a.m. 

Kidz for Christ Classes:  

�    Ages 3 – 5 (Preschool), 10:10 -11:30 a.m., Room 5 

♦ K - 5th Grades, 10:10 - 11:30 a.m., Room 3 & 4 

Note: Preschool children will join the older classes for music from 

11:15-11:30 a.m.  Parents please pick up your children in room 5. 

 

Part 2   11:00 - 11:30 a.m. 

 

Youth 

�      6th-8th Grades, Room #6 

�      9th-12th Grades, Room #7 & 8 

Adults 

  �   International Bible Lesson- Conference Room 

  �   Catalyst Groups 

           Connections - Overflow Room #9, Section 1 

           Adults - Fellowship Hall, Overflow Room #9, Section 2 

 

Serving Today 

Greeters:  Paul & Louise Longenecker 

Librarian: Nicole Newswanger 

Church Nursery: Brandy Wiegel & Doris Hanks 

Part 2: Brandy Wiegel 

 

 

 

This Week’s Chapel Activities 

Sun                             Sr High Super Bowl Party                       6:00 p.m. 

Tue                             Tarry An Hour                                          7:00 p.m.    

Wed                            Ladies’ Bible Study                                 10:00 a.m.              

                                       

 

                                      Announcements 

 

� PRAYER REQUEST CARDS are in racks on the benches. If you wish 

to submit a request, print it on a card and place it in the offering plate. 

� HEARING ASSISTANCE DEVICES are available upon request. 

Please check with the technician at the sound booth for assistance. 

� GROCERY GIFT CARDS- If you need grocery gift cards, please see 

Twila. This is an ongoing fundraiser for the youth who are able to 

purchase gift cards from Darrenkamps, Giant, and Weis at a discount 

and sell them at face value for a 5% profit. 

� SAVE THE DATE- On Sunday March 1 there will be a time of 

recognition and appreciation for Dan’s eleven years of ministry here at 

the Chapel. There will be a fellowship meal and a time to celebrate, 

remember and bless Dan & Linda! 

� BAPTISM AND MEMBERSHIP- If you are interested in baptism 

and/or want to explore membership here at the Chapel, contact Pastor 

Dave. He will be holding an orientation for new members in the next 

month or two according to interest and schedules. 

� SOUPER BOWL OF CARING – Show your support for your 

favorite Super Bowl team by taking your donated food items to the 

Fellowship Hall and placing them in the box with that team’s logo! If 

you don’t care about the Super Bowl, but you want the Donegal-Conoy 

Food-bank to “win”, divide your donation between the two boxes. Most 

needed items are canned soup and fruit juice.  

� STEWARDSHIP UNIVERSITY will be held on Saturday, March 7 

at Lancaster Mennonite School.  Stewardship University is a ministry 

partnership between Everence and the local faith community.    

Representatives from EMM’s Christian/Muslim Relations Team will 

explain during their workshop, “Building a community where 

Christians and Muslims live together in peace”.  If you are interested, 

please contact Mary Lou Hershey.  There is a discount for early and 

group registration if you register by Sunday, February 15. 

� TARRY AN HOUR on Tuesday evening will focus on prayer for the 

congregation and Lancaster Mennonite Conference. 

 

 

� CHECK THE BULLETIN BOARD- Take a minute to check 

the bulletin board for more information on the following and 

more… 

 

� ROMANTIC NIGHT OUT- An evening for all couples who 

value relationships will be held on February 7 at 6:30 p.m. at 

Yoder’s Banquet Facility, New Holland.  The night will 

feature Dr. John Trent, award winning author, and founder 

of Strong Families.org.  Reservations are required. 

 

                                       YOUTH 

� Sr High Youth Retreat will be held on February 13-15 at the 

Wenger Farm/Cabin.   

� Sr High Youth Bible Study – All 9th-12th graders are invited 

for worship and Bible study here at the Chapel in the youth 

room March 1 from 7-8:30 p.m.. 

� Jr High Youth Bible Study- All 6th-8th graders are invited 

for worship and Bible study here at the Chapel in the youth 

room Feb 15 from 7-8:30 p.m. 

                                


